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To: dvriesman@gracechristian.edu

Dear Student,

As part of the ongoing effort of the Federal Government to provide relief to individualsand institutions affected by the
COVID-19 pandemic, federal Higher Education EmergencyRelief Funds (HEERF) have been made available to Grace
Christian University studentswho were enrolled at Grace between March 13, 2020 and June 30, 2021. The actual
dollaramount posted to your account is based on criteria provided to us by the federal government.Here are some facts
for you to know:

1. The dollars posted to your account will show up as HEERF GRANT.
2. The HEERF Grant is from the federal government and does not need to be repaid.

3. If you have a balance due on your Grace account, these dollars can be applied to yourbalance. The federal
government requires that Grace receive your consent to applyall or part of these dollars to any balance owed.
4. If you do not have a balance due on your Grace account, you may leave the Grantmoney on your account to be

applied to next semester’s costs.
5. Please respond to this email, or email the Business Office at business_office@gracechristian.eduwith one
of the choices below so we can properly manage your grant funds:
1. You have my permission to use my HEERF Grant to reduce the balance on my account.
2. Please issue a check for the HEERF Grant posted on my account.
3. Please leave the HEERF Grant on my account to be applied to a future account balance or paid to
me at a later date.

We hope this is a blessing and will help, even in a small way,to alleviate the effects of COVID for you and your family.

sent to joshua.stowie@gracechristian.edu

cc to: willstowie@gmail.com
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